Dunrobin Primary School Newsletter      August 2016

Dear Parents and Carers, I am delighted to welcome everyone back to school for session 2016/2017. In particular I would like to welcome our new Primary 1 pupils who have quickly settled very well into their daily routines.  I would also like to welcome our new Teachers, Mrs Richmond, Mrs Arbuckle, Mrs Hardie and Miss Clarke.  We look forward to an enjoyable and productive year in Dunrobin Primary School.
School Gates – As of Monday 22nd  August, Pr1 parents are respectfully requested to leave their child at the gate where a member of staff will ensure their safe entry into school. Children will then be encouraged to play in the playground until the bell rings, when they will line up. 

All Parents of Primary 1 to 7 pupils should remain outside the gates before school starts. I would ask everyone to support the school with this matter as it is for the safety of every child.   

Breakfast Club – starts at 8.20am.  Please do not send your child earlier as there may be no supervision and the safety of your child could be at risk. All pupils must remain in the breakfast club until 8.45am, when there will be supervision in the playground.

P.E. – All pupils have two P.E.blocks within the school week.  Please ensure your child is suitably dressed for P.E (gym shoes should remain in school).  If your child has pierced ear(s) please ensure earrings are removed on gym days or you place tape over the earring(s) to avoid any injury.

DATA CHECK INFORMATION        Data check information forms should be returned to school as soon as  
             possible. Please inform the school 
             of any changes, particularly, to mobile 
             phone numbers.

             If your child requires medication       

             please inform the clerical staff who will

             ask you to complete the relevant 

             form.  Children should     

             never bring any sort of medication to 

             school in their bags. 

             If your child has asthma please  
            ensure they have an inhaler in school
            at all times and please check the date! 

 Kilbowie
Primary 7 pupils will be going on their  residential visit to Kilbowie on the week 
beginning Mon 27th March  2017. There

will be more information regarding this

in the near future.      
Parent Council & PTA
The first meeting will take place on Monday 5th  September at 6.30pm, in school. New members are always welcome! Please come along and support Dunrobin Primary School.
Water

As we are a health promoting school we would like to encourage pupils to bring only plain water into the classroom in a bottle with a sports cap.  Children should not bring fizzy juice into school or flavoured water into the classroom.  Please ensure water bottles are filled before the children come to school as a lot of time is wasted in classrooms with children asking to fill their water bottles.
Primary 1 Learning Together
Parents and Carers of Primary 1 pupils are invited to come along to the school on Tuesday 6th or Wednesday 7th September  9.15 -10.00am.  During this time parents will get the opportunity to see their children in class and learn more about our Active Literacy and Numeracy Programmes. You will find out from your child’s class teacher, how you can support them at home. More information to follow.
Cashless system

If possible, we would like children to put money on their card on a Monday and this would save a lot of disruption to classes as children are going out every day to fill up their card. We are aware that this is not always possible!

School GlowBlog 
Please log on to the address below to see our school website.  This is in the process of being updated with new photographs and information regarding Dunrobin Primary School.

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/dunrobinprimary/

If you have any queries regarding the content of this newsletter please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Watters on 01236 632064 or ht@dunrobin.n-lanark.sch.uk
